
GOALS 
     Synonyms:  aspirations, objectives, purposes, aims, ambitions 

He devotes himself to his work tirelessly, blocking out 
distractions until he has accomplished what he set out to do.   

His moderately strong will power guarantees that even when there 
are many barriers ahead, he is going to stay on the road to his 
goals and will complete them if humanly possible.   

Starting first one project, then getting interested in another, her 
multiplicity of interests lead to a lack of direction. 

He is not focused so much on immediate gains, but has the patience 
to work toward long term results.   

Once he sets his sights on a goal, he is capable of intense, 
single-minded effort. 

He knows how to get where he wants to go.   

For him success is some nebulous thing without a concrete goal.   

While he has strong drive, he is not 'driven.'  That is, he is 
balanced in the way he approaches his work and reasonable in his 
expectations.   

Setting his sights high, he will have to work long and hard to 
achieve his aims.   

Goal directed and focused on the future, you are interested in 
generating possibilities and alternatives that might make things 
better for you and others.  

Capable of formulating long-range plans, you use day-to-day goals 
as stepping stones to reach distant objectives. 

Very realistic about his goals, he sets them within easy reach--perhaps 
too easy.  Fear of failure and a conservative attitude can 
have an influence on keeping his aspirations well within an 
achievable range. 



You pursue your goals steadfastly because you believe in finishing 
what you start.  Resourceful and persistent, you know how to 
overcome obstacles.   

While you normally have the ability to be deeply committed to a 
project or a person, right now your sense of direction is not in 
clear focus.  Bringing some of your goals or dreams down to a more 
realistic level would help alleviate the stress you are feeling at 
this time. 

This is someone who tends to set low goals because she is afraid 
that she may fail if she reaches for greater heights.   

He has confidence in his ability to bring his objectives to a 
successful conclusion.  His long-range goals reflect his enjoyment 
of a challenge, although most of his goals are within a realistic 
and practical range. 

He has the ability to take command of a situation and pursue his 
goals with a sense of purpose.   

A hard worker, he likes to see projects finished as soon as 
possible.  Sometimes wanting to see results too quickly can weaken 
his determination when he is confronted with numerous obstacles. 

Her activity is not entirely consistent and is affected by frequent 
changes in the goals she sets for herself.   

You may not expect much from yourself, so you set your goals at 
rather low levels. 

Her major motivation is towards goals, to accomplish, to do things, 
but with strong, unresolved, inhibitive influences from past.  
Might this be self-protection?  There are unfilled instinctual 
needs. 

He dreams too high for real success, focusing on goals so distant 
that they may never become a reality.  He will need greater resolve 
if he is to attain success. 

He sets practical goals and is modestly ambitious. 



Knowing his modest goals can be easily accomplished, he 
underestimates his own ability to achieve. 

Some of his goals are just too lofty to be taken seriously. 

She will have to work long and hard to attain the goals she has set 
for herself.  Fortunately, she has the vitality and will power to 
hang in through the long haul. 

His purposes seem to change with the wind.  Someone asks him to do 
this, someone else wants him to do that, yet another person demand 
he do the other thing.  And because he isn't sure himself what he 
wants to do, he'll try and accommodate all of them.  Consequently, 
he sets himself up to fail, by taking on an impossible task. 

Goal-directed and purposeful, she charts her course in advance.  
Carefully scrutinizing her resources and comparing them to what she 
will need, she makes sure everything is in order before starting 
out towards her objectives. 

He has a sense of purpose and confidence in his own abilities, 
which ensure he will reach a successful conclusion. 

If you could corral your energies and your talents into one strong 
direction, there is no doubt that you would achieve success and 
deserved acknowledgment. 

Your handwriting indicates energy, appetite, determination and 
persistence.  How sad that you don't raise your goals higher to 
obtain more success and fulfillment for yourself and by yourself.  
You have all the tools in your hands.  You can do it on your own. 

Constantly searching for answers and persisting in your endeavors, 
you ignore defeat or anything that stands between you and the 
accomplishments your goals. 

You are doing yourself an injustice by underestimating your 
abilities and by not setting higher goals in your life. 

Satisfied with short-term goals, you are concerned with the present 
and feel that what you are doing at the moment is more important 
than anything else.  The result of this type of expectation is that 
you don't push or stretch yourself beyond what you feel you can do 



with ease. 

She puts far greater emphasis on meeting departmental goals and 
deadlines than on keeping the staff cheerful. 

Consistently setting goals and reviewing them, she is the type of 
manager who follows through on what she says. 

She is one solid producer.  Give her six goals and she'll achieve 
seven.  For a profit-minded business, she is a good candidate for 
the team. 

The inner force necessary for decision-making appears insufficient 
to propel this applicant towards the desired goal. 

Without at least moderate force to drive herself, her strength of 
purpose will prove ineffective in staying with established goals. 

A strong need for personal gratification and ego enhancement, 
provides the drive to win when she is confronted with setbacks. 


